
Dec 13, 2004

Dear Section Officer,

This letter is to solicit nominations for the 2004 E. Emmet Reid awards for teaching at a
small college.  The 2004 award will be presented at MARM 2005, May 22-25 at Rugers
University.

A description of the EER Award criteria is also enclosed on a separate page for your
review.  You and your colleagues are invited to make a nomination.   If you, personally
do not know of a potential candidate, please circulate this letter among your
acquaintances who might.  Please have your completed nomination package sent to
me by February 28, 2005 so that the review committee has sufficient time to judge the
nominations fairly.

This letter is being sent to the Chairs and Secretaries of Sections in the MARM area.
Please consider passing this letter on to your Section newsletter editor or anyone else
in your section responsible for Awards.   A follow up email announcement will also be
sent later.  Thank you for your time and good luck with your candidate.

Best Regards,

David A. Lloyd
MARM Awards Committee

Dr. David A. Lloyd
Chemistry Department, 106 ChPhB
Hofstra University
Hempstead, NY 11549

Phone: 516.463.5536
Fax: 516.463.6394
Email: chmdal@hofstra.edu


